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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
101 Dalmatians at the Rep Theatre, Monday 11th December 2017 
 
As participant of the 5 Soldiers Dance Group, your child has been given the opportunity to visit the 
Rep Theatre on Monday 11th December 2017 to watch a performance of 101 Dalmatians and 
experience a live theatre performance. 

Students arrive at 8.40am and go to registration as normal; they will leave at 1.25pm and return to 
the Academy at approximately 5.45pm. They will be accompanied by members of Academy staff at 
all times and will travel by minibus.  

Students will have the opportunity to have lunch before they leave the school, however, they may 
bring their own snacks and drinks for later. 

Students will need to wear their full Academy uniform with shoes appropriate for walking and an 
outdoor coat suitable for the weather as they have to walk a little distance between the car park and 
the theatre. 

If you would like your child to participate in this trip, please return the attached consent form by 
Friday 17th November 2017 to Main Reception. 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Bi-Baroo. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss Bi-Baroo     Mrs Maes-Prior 
Project Co-ordinator    Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 


